TEWIN MEMORIAL HALL 

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE
Minutes of Meeting held Wednesday, 20th March 2024
Present
Keith St Pier (Vice Chairman)  Geoff Whitbourn, Todd Canton, John Ling
1.
Apologies

DL , Pat Fulford, Linda Crawford  
2. 
Minutes of Previous Meeting

Minutes of the Meeting held on 21st February 2024 were accepted as a true record. 
3. 
Group Reports

Under Fives, Brownies and Rainbows


New posts needed for fence along road side. To be done in Easter holidays.



Parish Council
    
Nothing to report.


Friends of Tewin


Successful Senior citizens lunch. .

THACS



AGM & Tea party held

Screen on the Green

Next screening 15th April. Previous screening 18th March..
4. 
Sub Committee Reports 

    
Fabric

Check consumer unit RCD in Scout Hut. If it is not 30ma then change six double sockets to 30 ma RCD.

Health and Safety

Nothing to report.

Decorating

Nothing to report..


Fund Raising and Publicity

Very successful  Jumble Sale March 16th 


Next Jumble Sale October 5th.


Next book sale April 27th

Insurance
   
Nothing to report.

Terms and Conditions
   
Nothing to report.
5.
Treasurer’s Report

The meeting accepted the report of the treasurer.

Agreed caretaker’s pay rise. Agreed to close Entrust membership.
6. 
Supporters Club






 March

1st Prize (£47): Laura Burleigh, Harwood Close


2nd Prize (£28): Alison Burleigh, Harwood Close


3rd Prize (£10): Audrey Walters, School Lane


3rd Prize (£10): Richard Stevens, Desborough Drive

7. 
Rentals

All in order.

8.
Asset Register, Time Line and Archive

Still checking potential whereabouts of three missing large white tables.
9.
Any Other Business

John Hilary visited and agreed that the two Beit portraits are originals rather than reproductions.

Stuart Orton (CAB) visited to explain that CAB had changed to online mode during lock down and it had worked out better than high street premises. Aim is now to ensure that people can get online access to banks etc. Hall is not suitable for locating a publically available laptop but he will visit Over 50s to help people who need to conduct their affairs online.


Committee formally agreed to adopt new constitution as the Governing Document. A request has been sent to the Charity Commission.


Commiittee agreed to let the Knit and Natter group use the Kimberley Room Monday morning 10 to 12 free of charge, until the Rose & Crown re-opens. If for any reason this was to become permanent, then a rent would have to be charged.

10. Date of AGM and Next Meeting:     
Wednesday  17th April 2024, at 7.30 pm

